Louie Azzolini

From: EAO1 [EAO1@myveirb.nt.ca]
Sent: Saturday, March 03, 2001 10:40 AM
To: Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (k-

mail); Doug Tate (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); lannick Lamirande (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail);
i(Eathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail}; Pete Cott (E-mail); Petr Cizek {£-mail); Ranjit Soniassy
-mait)
Subject: FW: An Update on the Canadian Zinc EA

prop_drilling 1.pdf

————— Original Message—-—-—-

From: BEAOl [mailto:ERQlGmveirb.nt.cal

Sent: Satuxday, March 03, 2001 10:35 aM

To: 'Doug Tate@pch.gc.ca'

Subject: RE: An Update on the Canadian Zinc EA

As reguested by Mr. tate.

Sincerely,
L. Azzolini

————— Original Message-----

From: Doug Tate@pch.gc.ca [maillto:Doug Tatelpch.gc.cal

Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2000 7:38 AM g
To: BERQl@mveirb.nt.ca

Subject: Re: An Update on the Canadian Zinc EA

Mr Azzolini,

Thank you for the CZN proposal summary (Land Use Permit Application
MV2000C0030). T noticed on page Z it refers to a 1:5000 scale map of
proposed

drill sites, but this is not included in the pdf file received. Would
it be

possible to get a copy of the map by email or fax {(867-695-2446)7

Thanks again,
Doug

Douglas Tate

Conservation Biologist

Nahanni National Park Reserve

PO Box 348, Fort Simpson, NT XO0E ONC
867-695-3151 Ex 33

867-695-2446 (Fax)

Doug Tatelpch.gc.ca

BlankAttached is a pdf file that summarizes Canadian Zinc's development
proposal - as prepared by Canadian Zinc. The road and fuel recovery
portions

of the development were splii into separate EA's. I have drafted up a
work

plan for the EA's and am beginning to formulate their Draft ToR for the
Review Roard's consideration. I will review and summerize the issues and
information deficiency of the Preliminary Screening documentation and
include pertinent questions relevant to section 117(2) of the MVRMA.
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Please call me at 867-873-218% £ you have any gquestions about{ is
update.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Phone: 867-873-9189

Fax: 867-920-4761

email: eaol@MVEIRB.NT.CA



